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 Title:  Need  to  review  the  proposed  hike  in  fare  of  Ghatkopar-Mumbai  Metro  service.

 DR.  KIRIT  SOMAIYA  (MUMBAI  NORTH  EAST)  :  Ghatkopar-Mumbai  Metro  fare  hike  proposed  Rs.10/-  to  Rs.110/-  by  the  operator,  has  been  strongly
 objected  by  Government  of  Maharashtra  as  well  as  Members  of  Parliament.  It  is  understood  that  Government  of  Maharashtra  has  asked  for  special
 CAG  Audit  of  Mumbai  Metro  and  also  asked  for  a  Fresh  Fare  Fixation  Committee.  People  of  Mumbai  are  worried  about  proposed  steep  fare  hike.  It  is

 anticipated  that  the  Urban  Development  Ministry  should  take  stringent  action  against  the  private  operator,  appoint  a  fresh  Fare  Fixation  Committee
 and  order  CAG  Audit.


